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OSH ALERT  2024-01 [10 January 2024] 
 
 
 

    OSHA’s Civil Monetary Fines to Rise 
 
 

 

Tomorrow (11 January) the Occupational Safety & Health Administration 
(OSHA) has planned the publication of a notice in the FEDERAL REGISTER, 
which will announce the annual escalation of civil monetary penalties incurred by 
employers as a result of alleged violations of regulations/standards enforced by 
that agency. 
 
We provide a link to tomorrow’s notice: 
 
Tomorrow's FEDERAL REGISTER notice 
 
In sum, the following table provides an indication of how such increased fines 
will correlate to alleged violations beginning 15 January 2024: 
 
 

 
 
 

 
   Got a question about this particular subject? Write to the JSC at: blueoceana@optonline.net 
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